
ANNUAL PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

 

This year the Chapter was again awarded the COL Marvin Harris Five Star Communications 

Award for the Chapter Newsletter and  COL Marvin Harris Four Star Communications Award for 

the Website. This year, we have made significant contributions to our military family through 

legislation and advocacy, volunteer work, social gatherings, donations, recognition awards and 

ceremonies, spousal support connections and communications, travel and leisure opportunities, 

increased communications through multiple mediums, and much more! What we have 

accomplished this year is truly amazing and I am looking forward to what we can do next year!  

 

 


